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Submitted values are:

Send us a message about
Mayor and Council

Name
Shan AV

Email

Phone

Address
Near metrotown station
Near Maywood School
Burnaby. V5H2Z2

Comment
Hi,

I sent below request to Bonsor Recreation, and they asked to contact City Counsellor. Please see my
suggestion below:

My wife and daughter used to attend the ladies only swim session on Mondays. They find it pretty
useful as they prefer swimming within their own privacy.

Likewise, I would be happy to swim if there is gents only swim session. There will be many people
like me who would not want to swim in a mixed environment due to many reasons including
religious, personal etc.

Is it possible to include "Men/Boys only swim" session as well - at least once in a week?

Redacted as per FOIPPA Section 22

Redacted as per FOIPPA 
Section 22



Regards,
Shan

Response
Contact me by email




